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Date: 29.03.2020

Dear parents/guardians of foreign students,

31 foreign (Indian) students and 8 intern doctors (Indian) are staying in our
hostel with all facilities and adequate security. They are advised strictly not to go
outside the hostel premises. Till date they are in good health and staying safe.
We are in contact with Indian high commission of our country. Here is an
attachment of letter from Indian High Commission.

With Thanks,

(Prof. Md. Roushon Ali)
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RE: Foreign Students of MCWH

From: Education (edul.dhaka@mea.gov.in)

To: medicalcollegeforwomen@yahoo.com
Cc: edu.dhaka@mea.gov.in

Date: Friday, March 27, 2020, 01:45 PM GMT+6

Dear Sir,

Thank you for your timely response. As you are aware, currently both in India and in
Bangladesh, there is a complete lock down due to Corona Virus.

It is requested to kindly advise the Indian students in your College who are living in Hostels to
stay in the secure premises of your College till the situation improves.

High Commission of India would also request you to kindly provide all necessary assistance
to the Indian students including Mess and other necessary facilities.

We would like to assure you of our full co-operation during this period.

Thanks and Regards,

Akshay Joshi
First Secretary (Education)

High Commission of India, Dhaka



